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Clearfield, Inc. to Report Fiscal 2015 First
Quarter Results on Thursday, January
29th
MINNEAPOLIS, Jan. 22, 2015 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Clearfield, Inc. (Nasdaq:CLFD), the
specialist in fiber management and connectivity platforms for communications providers,
today announced that it will issue its financial results for the first quarter of fiscal year 2015
ended December 31, 2014 on Thursday, January 29, 2015 before the open of the stock
market. To provide additional insight into Clearfield's quarterly results and updates,
Clearfield will release its first quarter fiscal year 2015 "FieldReport" on the same day and at
the same time on the Company's website at www.clearfieldconnection.com by following the
link to "FieldReports" under "Investor Relations" under "About Clearfield" or by clicking
www.clearfieldconnection.com/about-clearfield/investor-relations/field-reports.php. The
FieldReport is a "virtual" conference call that includes slides with embedded audio.

You may email questions in advance to IR@clfd.net. Those questions and our responses
will be posted on the FieldReport IR page of www.clearfieldconnection.com.

About Clearfield, Inc

Clearfield, Inc. (Nasdaq:CLFD) designs, manufactures and distributes fiber optic
management products for the communications networks of leading ILECS, CLECs,
MSO/cable TV companies and mobile broadband providers. We help service providers solve
the Fiber Puzzle, which is how to reduce high costs associated with deploying, managing,
protecting and scaling a fiber optic network to deliver the mobile, residential and business
services customers want. Based on the patented Clearview™ Cassette, our unique single-
architected, modular fiber management platform is designed to lower the cost of broadband
deployment and maintenance by consolidating, protecting and distributing incoming and
outgoing fiber circuits and enable our customers to scale their operations as their subscriber
revenues increase. Headquartered in Plymouth, MN, Clearfield deploys more than a million
fiber ports each year.

CONTACT: Cheryl P. Beranek
         Chief Executive Officer and President
         ir@clfd.net
         763-476-6866
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